Subject: An invite from Tennis Ireland & Emblaze Sports - Connacht Tennis Volunteer Workshop.
Dear Connacht Club Member,
Just a quick note to let you know that Tennis Ireland, in conjunction with Emblaze Sports, are hosting a Connacht Tennis Volunteer Workshop which is taking place on March 25th at 7 p.m. in the McWilliam Park Hotel, Claremorris.
Volunteers are vital to the success of sustaining and growing tennis in Connacht. Those of our tennis community who take on various roles and responsibilities in a voluntary capacity, make a hugely valuable contribution to your wonderful sport, and help ensure that so many of us enjoy playing tennis both socially and competitively across the Province.
This meeting is a chance to meet your local tennis community and those who volunteer on behalf of Connacht tennis, to discuss and explore ways to make a bigger impact.
You will not be given a role or task as part of attending this workshop! We need you there to learn from your experience and what your Club, your Provincial Council and Tennis Ireland can do better, to help sustain and grow tennis in your Province. 
On the night our agenda will include the following:
1. Introduction by outgoing Tennis Connacht President Gerry Smyth
2. A word from Tennis Ireland CEO Kevin Quinn
3. Facilitated by Emma Murphy of Emblaze Sports:
a.  Why we are here - Volunteering in Tennis Connacht
b. The Connacht Branch - the provincial council of Tennis Ireland
c. The people of Connacht - research and survey results
d. The roles of the incoming Council members
e. Tennis Ireland's plan, goals and measures of success
4. Conclusion
Teas and coffees will be available. Whether you’re already involved or just curious, we’d be delighted to welcome you along!
Let us know if you're interested—please RSVP here.
Hope to see you there!
Best regards,
Kevin Quinn,					Emma Murphy,
CEO, Tennis Ireland.				Chartered Psychologist, Emblaze Sports.

